
Schultz, Adam 

1/6/2012 2:14:41 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Shiloh IV

Meredith,

Ah yes, sorry about not getting back to you on that. It is slated on our end for the February 16th 
Commission meeting. Because it wasn’t protested, we’ll be waiving the comment period as we 
have started doing with other non-protested matters.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 2:12 PM 
To: Schultz, Adam 
Subject: RE: Shiloh IV

Hi Adam,
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Did you hear back on the targeted meeting for this resolution?

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Schultz, Adam [mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 9:07 AM
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Simon, Jason
Subject: RE: Shiloh IV

That should do it.

Thanks,

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 8:27 AM 
To: Schultz, Adam 
Cc: Simon, Jason 
Subject: Re: Shiloh IV

Hi Adam,

The CUP and final EIR were issued by the County on 12/15 and will be final on 1/15.
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Please let me know if you need more information.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Schultz, Adam [mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2012 11:27 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Simon, Jason <iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov>
Subject: Shiloh IV

Hi Meredith,

I’m working on the Shiloh IV resolution now and notice that both the CUP and the final EIR 
were expected (per the Advice Letter) in December 2011. Can you provide an update on both?

Happy new year!

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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